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Please join us for our Harvest Assembly, next Tuesday 16th October from 9am in the school hall.  This will be followed by tea/coffee served by the lovely PTA.  Socks for refugees would be gratefully received.  We look forward to seeing you.
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Piddle Valley CE First School             


Newsletter No.2	October 2018





A super start to the new school year, thank you to all those who attended our Welcome assembly, it was lovely to see our new families getting involved with our school.


The children in Years 3 and 4 children enjoyed a trip to Maiden Castle ‘A Festival of schools’, compliments of the Ridgeway Centre. The children enjoyed the opportunity to explore arts and crafts outdoors.


The new hot school meals – Dorset Food Links has been a great success to date with the children enjoying a range of high quality meals. Thank you to all parents/carers who are supporting this new venture and especially for those who booked a meal on census day. We currently have a good uptake of meals.





Please see the link below to assist all our families to prepare for the approaching winter and in an attempt to reduce the spread of infections through coughs and colds … � HYPERLINK "https://www.england.nhs.uk/south/info-professional/public-health/infection-winter/" ��https://www.england.nhs.uk/south/info-professional/public-health/infection-winter/�











�


Please let us know about your child’s achievements so we can include them in our newsletters.








 














�





Fundraising


Thank you for supporting the Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children – we managed to raise £53.28.  Thank you everyone








After School Clubs





After school clubs will begin again after half-term.  If your child is in years 2, 3, or 4 and they would like to join the following after school club, please look out for the permission letters coming out in book bags:





Archery, five weeks from Tuesday 30th October 2018


Dance, five weeks from Thursday 1st November 2018


Basketball five weeks from Friday 2nd November 2018





Details of these will come out prior to breaking up for half-term.





REMINDER – Parents Evenings this week


Monday 15th and Wednesday 17th October – 3.30pm – 6.30pm





If you haven’t booked your slot to see your child’s teacher, please speak to Becky in the office, who will be happy to book your appointment for you. There are still interview slots available.





Piddle Valley Bonfire and Fireworks Display


Saturday 3rd November 2018





Our ever popular, Bonfire and Fireworks event will soon be upon us.  


Gates open at 5 pm, with a wonderful firework display at 6pm. live music from a local youth band will be playing from 5:45pm for half an hour.





 So come and join us… light some sparklers, enjoy some hot food and a drink from the bar and sit back and enjoy the evening!





Thank you PTA


The school are, as always, very grateful to the PTA for all their hard work in fundraising for the school.  The school has just taken delivery of six Kindle e-readers.  Books will be downloaded to the Kindles and the children will be able to read a book collectively within groups as part of the ‘Guided reading’ session


We have also taken delivery of some new seating for our ELSA room and Library area.  


The PTA have also agreed to us buying a new PA system for the school.  





The chickens are doing wonderfully thanks to the hard work of our PTA and they are very happy in their new home. The children in the Reception class now have the daily task of opening up the hen house each morning this term – well done children.








Football Club





We have a new sports coach starting with us after half term to support a football club for Year R and 1 at lunchtime during the school day and an after school club for Years 2,3 and 4.





Mr Gavin Sandrey will be starting the clubs on Monday 5th November 2018 with the after school club starting at 3:15 pm and finish 4:30pm. The cost for the after school club will be a total of £20.00 for 5 weeks.


A letter giving further details will be out this week. Please complete the permission slip and return to Mrs Collins in the Office with your payment to secure your place.


We are really lucky to have Gavin joining us as he comes with a host of sporting and coaching experience including once being a professional footballer! Gavin is also fully DBS checked.








School Contact Details: Headteacher: Mrs Jayne Browne
Telephone:
01300 348219


Email: office@piddlevalley.dorset.sch.uk

Website: www.piddlevalley.dorset.sch.uk

Address:
Piddletrenthide, Nr Dorchester, Dorset, DT2 7QL

